
Notice 
2015/16 Batch 

 
Please ignore the previous notice regarding 
the tentative groups of clinical Programme. 
There will be no change in the clinical 
Programme (specially in MSGOP 
Appointments) for Batch 2015/16 and the 
usual format will be followed.  
 
The revised clinical groups will be displayed in 
due course. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Sgd. 
 
Prof. SAM Kularathne 
Clinical Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


